
Sego Jackson 
 
Many loads of asphalt removed from a WashDot project have been dumped at a number of
locations on Whidbey Island. In one case, the material was dumped in a recent clear cut and may
amount to just under 250 cubic yards or as much as 500 cubic yards. It is difficult to say. 
Reading the proposed revisions, I cannot find anything that would prevent this dumping activity.
How can the rules be written to stop this activity? 
The only thing I can see to suggest is removing "asphaltic materials" from section (1) in Table
320-A.
I would like Ecology to consider if there is a means through the rules to address this situation. 
I've attached photos of one site where asphalt has been dumped in a clear cut.
 



Asphalt dumped in clearcut on Whidbey Island 

 

 

 





 
 


